Park & Recreation Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, April 24, 2013
Spring Green Village Office
1. Call to Order and Attendance:  LuEtta Miller called the meeting to order at 6:08 P.m.  Committee members present: LuEtta Miller, Vern Demers, and Robin Reid. Also present was Wendy Crary.
2. Appoint Minute Taker:  Wendy Crary was appointed minute taker.

3. Review and approve agenda:  Motion by Demers, second by Reid to approve the agenda.  Motion passed with all in favor.

4. Approve Minutes:  Motion by Reid, second by Demers to approve minutes from April 6, 2013 Park & Recreation Committee Meeting.  Motion passed with all in favor.

5. Discussion and possible action regarding upcoming volunteer day for completion of pool house repairs: Demers said, “I went ahead and had the Lions Club send an email to all members about the volunteer day”. L. Miller stated, “I notified Mark Baryenbruch so he could let the swim team members know”.  L. Miller informed the committee that she met with Greg Wipperfurth & Steve Roberts at the pool and Roberts gave a recommendation for stain and paint. L. Miller also informed the Committee that she and Greg Wipperfurth discussed the cost and budgeting for painting the pool itself, which will be very costly. No action was necessary regarding this item. 
6. Discussion and possible action regarding status of hiring Summer Employees:  L. Miller said, “I met with Janice Crook last night to review applications for the pool”. The committee reviewed three applications for two co-manager positions at the pool. Interviews will be scheduled with the three applicants for the hiring of the two available positions. The applicant that is not selected as a co-manager will be offered a lifeguard position. No action was necessary regarding this item.
7. Discussion and possible action regarding status of applications for the Park & Recreation Director position: The Committee reviewed the two applications submitted for the Director position. The committee will wait to see how many participants sign up for the summer recreation program. If there are a large number of participants there may be a need for an assistant which will first be offered to the applicant that is not chosen for the Park & Recreation Director position. No action was necessary regarding this item.
8. General Public Comment:  There was no general public comment at this time.
9.  Adjourn:  Motion by Reid, second by Demers to adjourn at 6:42 p.m.  Motion passed with all in favor.

